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five yards and a touchdown as the result. All in all, it was a case

of “ best man wins.” The line-up:

LAFAYETTE.
Herr . .

Worthington
Saxe .

. . .

Jones . . . .

Rinehart
Weidemyer
Hill . .

Best . . . .

Walbridge
Duffy . .

Bray . . .

Umpire, W.
Time of game,

Positions.
. left end .

. left tackle
. left guard ,
,

. center.
. right guard
. right tackle

. right end .
quarter back

,
. left half back .

. . right half back
. . . full back . .

State College.
Ruble

. . . . Clapper
. . . . Randolph
....- Murray

Scholl
Cure

Mecliesney
. Heckel

....Curtin
. . . Cartwright
....Clinton

A. Andrews, Princeton. Referee,
25 and 20 minute halves.

Princeton, 34—State,

W. A. White, Lehigh.

State was shut out for the second time this season at Princeton,
October 12. The result of the match was not so much of a sur-
prise as the previous game, though some of the most sanguine-had
hoped that we might score. And to tell the truth, we did not
come far from it. During the first twelve minutes of play State
completely outplayed Princeton, keeping the ball in the latter’s
territory and often dangerously near her goal line. Undoubtedly
the Blue and White put up the best game of the season. Her in-
terference was superb, and in her dashes at the line she seldom
failed to gain. Her men broke through the line and frequently
tackled the Princeton backs before they were rightly started. On
the other hand, Princeton could not gain through our line. Time
and again she was held for four downs. But unfortunately our
stand was of short duration. After the ball had once crossed our
goal line matters underwent a sudden and complete change.
Princeton took the much-needed brace and State weakened, and
then the points began to roll up. For State, Curtin, Scholl and
Elssler played the best game, though extreme credit is due to
every man. The line-up follows:
Princeton.
Cochran
Hillebrand (Geer)
Edwards
Booth
Crowdis
Holt

Positions.
right end .

. .
. tackle .

.

. . . guard . .

State.
• . .

. Mecliesney
.... Cartwright

Elssler
Murray

• • . . Randolph
Schol

. center
left guard .
. tackle .

.


